MARINA VILLAGE BREEZE May 1, 2020 - Clarification

Clarification of Timeshare Closures

Dear Owners,

I was mistaken in saying that the <u>Governor</u>'s orders prevent us from opening up Marina Village to our owners.

It was the decision of the <u>Fort Myers Beach Town Council</u> yesterday that Marina Village, like all other timeshare resorts, must remain closed at this time.

I apologize for the misinformation; unfortunately, the bottom line remains the same.

We'll keep you posted.

Sincerely,

-- Paul

Marina Village at Snug Harbor | 239-463-3949 | Email Us | www.marinavillage.cc